Japan's Auto Parts Industry 2021 Response to COVID-19

Action by the Japan Auto Parts Industries Association

e Responded to requests from the government to increase production of medical materials
and equipment, and to provide medical supplies (member companies offered cooperation in
increasing production of medical materials and equipment, and provided masks, couch
shields, gloves, etc.). We received a letter of appreciation from the Ministry of Economy,
Trade and Industry (MET]I) for the efforts of these member companies.

e Information related to COVID-19 (government support programs, domestic and
international information, etc.) was posted on our website and disseminated.

(1) Introduction of the government's support system for the effects of COVID-19, etc.

(2) Information provided by relevant ministries, agencies and organizations (Introduction of
related pages)

(3) Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry (METI) requests companies to "deal with
subcontractors affected by COVID-19.



